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Some Call it Chaos, 
We Call it The Holidays

THE HOLIDAY SEASON at The Club for Boys is always 
full of memories. There are many activities going on in each 
program area, additional special events, gifts, laughter, full 
tummies, and teachable moments. Staff work hard to try 
and make this season extra special for everyone who walks 
through our doors. 

At the end of October, there was a Halloween Family Night 
that usually kickoffs of our season. On this special night, Club 
members and their families dress up, can trick or treat, have 
a meal, and play games with everyone that they love. This 
family night is always our most well-attended. We had 125 
different families attend with over 615 people. 

Starting on November 1st, Club staff started to get ready 
for our Christmas Tree Project, our Christmas Family 
Program and our Flag Football league. The tree lot was 
set up, decorated, trees were delivered, and the boys were 
interviewed to be tree sellers. In addition, our families were 
called for their Christmas gift wishes. Our Christmas Tree 
Project sold almost 1,200 trees, raising over $65,000 for our 
program. The Christmas Family Program helped 81 families, 
benefiting over 500 people. Our Flag Football league ended 
with 107 members participating. 

Our Curbside Thanksgiving Dinner is always 
a blast for our staff and takes place on the 
Wednesday evening before Thanksgiving. Our 
Nutrition Program team worked all week long 
to make this Thanksgiving dinner special 
for our families, serving meals to 70 Club 
families. There was a total of 28 turkeys, 
20 large bags of potatoes, 546 corn on 
the cobs, pumpkin bread, and lots of 
stuffing made. It is a highlight event for 
our staff and helpful to our families. 

At the end of November, 967 boys had 
enrolled in our program this fiscal year 
with a daily average of 215. We had 549 
different boys attend. 
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The Club for Boys offered its annual family night in 

December to celebrate Christmas with our families. This 
year, 103 families attended totaling 485 people. This was 
an increase in 30 families, and 125 people compared to the 
previous year. We had two special Christmas parties, one for 
our younger boys and one for our older boys. Each Christmas 
party gave our members the opportunity to play games and 
contests, have fun, and take one present home. This year, we 
had a community partner reach out, and we were able to get 
31 members and their siblings new beds for home. 

We ended December with Spirit Week. During that week, 
there were different games based on themes that encouraged 
our members to dress up and have fun on the week before 
they went back to school. One of the boys’ favorite days 
during the week was Pancakes and Pajamas. Our younger 
boys also went out to visit residents at a nursing home 
singing them Christmas carols and giving them handmade 
ornaments and stuffed animals. 

In December, The Club for Boys added 20 more members 
totaling 987, with a daily average of 202. We had 568 different 
boys attend.

In January, we welcomed them back to an exciting new 
year kicking it off with a ski trip. We had 8 boys try skiing, 
and for 7 of them this was their first time on the slopes. We 
hosted another family night, with a tailgate theme to get ready 
for the Superbowl. We had 95 families attend, totaling 420 
people. This family night was the first night that boys could 
sign up for the basketball leagues and Hooked on Hardwater.  

At the end of January, The Club for Boys had over 1,000 
members enrolled in our program this fiscal year and a daily 
average of 201. We had 546 different boys attend.

All of this was not possible without The Club for Boys 
dedicated staff, volunteers, donors, and our community. 

We thank you for helping us make this season brighter 
every single year for our members. 

Shoot Hoops at 
The Club for Boys

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  The Club for Boys 
Annual Corporate Free Throw Challenge is in March along 
with our annual Younger Boys and Older Boys basketball 
leagues. 

Join our annual Corporate Free Throw Challenge to see 
how many free throws your team can make for a chance 
to win a traveling trophy while supporting The Club for 
Boys. The challenge is open to everyone and is comprised 
of teams of 5 taking their shot on the court. Each person 
will shoot 25 free throws, plus one bonus round of 25 free 
throws. The lowest of the 6 scores is eliminated. There is 
also the opportunity to shoot a half court shot and is the 
highlight for many of the shooters. If your company is unable 
to participate, please consider sponsoring a Club for Boys 
team to shoot for your company.

Samantha Wickham, Volunteer and Event Coordinator 
explained, “What makes our Annual Corporate Free 
Throw Challenge special is that the event rolls over into 
program. Supporters that are unable to come down and 
shoot themselves can sponsor a boys’ team. This gives 
our members the opportunity to be on a team and to cheer 

each other on. In addition, we can have members that usually 
do not come into our gym, experience some positive and fun 
exposure to athletics.”

“One of our biggest success stories was from a couple 
of years ago,” Chantel McDonnell, Director of Development 
explained. “We had a member that didn’t go into the gyms 
at all and didn’t have a strong core group of friends. The 
special jerseys these teams wore during our leagues caught 
this member’s eye. He really wanted a jersey. With that being 
said, the jersey didn’t matter when it came to the end of the 
season. The friendships he created with his entire team plus 
the enjoyment of the game was what he was the most grateful 
for. The jersey now is only the icing on the cake.”

The money raised from this event provides funding for our 
athletic programs. Although our athletic programs are varied 
and diversified, basketball seems to be the sport most enjoyed 
by our boys. We currently have our basketball leagues starting 
to kick off and they are one of our most successful programs. 
We offer a Younger Boys Basketball League and an Older Boys 
Basketball League. Around 150 of our members participate on 
a yearly basis. 

Boys get to be on a team and that comradery 
carries over into other parts of the Club. 

We are able to do more at The Club for Boys 
with the support of people like you! 

In addition to your financial support of our work, which 
keeps our dues at just $12 per year per boy, we would 

appreciate donations for some items for The Club!

wishes4

You may also scan this QR Code to view 
other items on our Wish List!

Thank You for 
Your Support!

• Sunscreen for Summer Program
• Gatorade for Basketball Leagues
• Bunch of Balloons for Summer Program  
  Water Days
• Remote Control Cars

THE BUGLE

The Club for Boys Corporate Free Throw Challenge is March 24 through March 28. 
To sign up, reach out to Samantha at samanthaw@theclubforboys.org or (605)343-3500.

The Thrift Store 
is currently accepting EBT! 

Join us for our Spring Fling Event!              
For one day only, enjoy storewide discounts, 

all while supporting the Club for Boys!

The Boys in the Basketball League 
are successful for the following reasons:

On game nights, the bleachers are filled with family members cheering the boys on. 
Many of the coaches and referees are current and former Club members. 
Good sportsmanship is taught to be more important to our boys than the outcome of the game. 

The Club for Boys
Thrift Store

Bunnies in Bloom Event
Wednesday, March 19

9:00 am - 1:00 pm
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Thank you to the people, businesses, and organizations that gave gifts
 from October 2024 to December 2024 to The Club for Boys.

We would like to thank everyone who donated gifts of time, money, and in kind. The following people, 
businesses, and organizations gave cash gifts of $250 or more. Those with a * gave $1,000- $9,999, + gave 

$10,000- $99,999, and ! were gifts of $100,000 or more.  

YOUR GIFT CHANGES THE LIVES OF OUR BOYS
We would like to thank everyone who donated gifts of time, money, and in kind. 

The Club for Boys Donors 
Dale & Jeanette Anderson *
Anonymous
Bear Country USA
Rebecca & Richard Belsaas *
Black Hills Ammunition +
Black Hills Badges for Hope *
Black Hills Energy *
Black Hills Federal Credit Union *
Black Hills Roofing *
Black Hills Surgical Hospital +
Black Hills Tire *
Blake Family Fund *
Lonnie Braun
Brent & Tiffany Bradley *
Greg & Becky Brewer 
Pat & Lucy Burchill
Jeb & Maureen Clarkson
Coca Cola Bottling Company High Country *
James & Christine Coleman
Consolidated Electrical Distributors, Inc.
Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation
Ronald & Melody Dahlinger
Jerry & Karyn Dale 
David & Joan Davis
Dean Kurtz Construction
Larry & Sandy Dempsey
Joe & Jolene Dobbs *
William & Judith Duhamel *
Egon & Rita Dzintars
Patricia Eisenbraun
Amie Estes *
Doug & Justine Estes *
Exit Realty – Mike Alley *
Patricia Fallbeck & Tom Timmons *
First Interstate Bank *
First Western Federal Savings Bank *
Randy & Becky Fisher *
Fraternal Order of Eagles
Jeff & Karla Fullerton *
Sherri Giacalone
Mary & Robert Giacometto
Bob & Chris Gisness *

Jeff & Holly Godber
Michael & Marnie Gould
Tom & Carol Graslie
Great Western Tire *
David & Barbara Gulk *
Roy & Arlene Ham Burr *
Jeannette Hamilton
James & Kathleen Hanley *
Christian Haugo *
Roger & Christy Heacock 
Joe & Bonnie Hilt *
Curtis & Rachelle Jensen
Roger Johnsen
Steve & Marty Kalkman +
Kilowatt Electric
Adam & Sarah Kirsch
Mark & Lori Kline
Laverne Klinefelter +
Ronald & Michele Kohn
Tom & Mollie O Krafka
Larson Family Foundation +
Betty Letner
Leon Martin +
Elizabeth & Stephen McCarthy *
Mark & Kristol McKie *
The Medicine Shoppe *
Midcontinent Foundation *
Midwest Marketing *
Trina & James Miller 
Monument Health *
Robert & Debra Mudge !
Dean Muehlberg
Kent & Cathy Mundon *
John Nooney
Omnitech *
Paikos Family Fund +
Mary Lou Paulson *
Mary Policky *
Greg & Debra Radley
Kevin & Kathy Randall + 
Rapid City Police Department
Rapid Equipment
Kent Rasmussen +

Wilfred & Margaret Rasmussen Trust +
RCS Construction *
Gene & Ann Reiling *
Noelle & James Phillips
Don and Phyllis Rice
Pioneer Bank & Trust / Clarkson Family 
Foundation *
Rice’s Rapid Motorsports *
Joe & Rosalyn Riss
Chuck & Sybil Rounds
Rushmore Cave
Jeff Saline *
Sands Foundation *
Sanford Health +
Scheels *
Scott & Jean Scherer *
Greg & Melissa Schweiss *
Peg Seljeskog *
Security First Bank *
Matthew & Lynn Simmons * 
Geoffrey & Jackie Slingsby 
Burton & Jaqueline Sly
Lloyd & Janet Sohl *
Soldiers for Jesus
James & Jaynie Spell *
Christine & Hans Stephenson
Gwendolyn Stearns Foundation +
Summit Wealth Group *
Tennyson Family Foundation *
Pat & Mary Tlustos +
Jason & Stephanie Tripp
Clay & Cheryl Trulson *
John T. Vucurevich Foundation +
Michael & Jeanne Wagner
Walmart Foundation/LaCrosse Super Store *
Ed & Jo Ann Wegner
Western Dakota Insurors
Western Sky Vacation Homes, LLC
Patricia Wheaton
Whiting, Hagg, & Dorsey, LLP *
David Wojtalewicz
Kitty Kinsman & Steve Zellmer
Barry & Maureen Zimney

Our Santas will be thanked in our Summer Bugle Edition! Stay Tuned!

Brice was nominated from the 
Main Gym. Brice is enjoyable to be 
around, is respectful to staff and 
other members, and is very active in 
multiple areas of the Club.
Brice demonstrates good leadership 
qualities and can always be counted 
on to help in program and with 
events. 

Jackson was nominated from the 
Den. He is an everyday participant 
and is a joy to have in the room. 
He has been an active Den Leader 
always trying to make the Den better. 
Jackson has shown growth in his 
behavior and leadership – making 
sure others follow the rules and are 
playing fair. He is also employed 
at the Games Room counter and 
practices good customer service 
skills while serving our members.

Michael has a great personality, 
is always smiling, and has a great 
sense of humor. He has been helping 
around the Club for a couple of 
years now and is a huge help in the 
nutrition program. 
He also takes it upon himself to open 
and run the Club’s prize store each 
day. Michael is kind to others and a 
great example for others to follow. 

Channing was nominated from the 
Cafeteria for being a great junior 
staff. He started as a dishwasher and 
has been learning other duties.
He works well with staff and 
members and treats everyone with 
respect. We are proud to have 
Channing represent The Club for 
Boys!

Lenzy was nominated from the Den 
for being a good example for his 
peers. He is always looking to help – 
from dishes, stocking the snack bar, 
or helping with laundry. 
We are proud of Lenzy’s growth and 
happy to see him in the Den every 
day.

Josyah was nominated from the 
Games Room. He is a counter boy 
worker and is always eager to lend a 
helping hand. He is flexible with his 
schedule, pivoting to cover shifts when 
needed and is incredibly dependable. 
When the Club is open day hours, we 
can always count on Josyah to be one 
of the first ones to arrive and get the 
Games Room ready for our members. 
Josyah consistently goes the extra mile 
and makes a positive impact on our 
Club. 

Karter was nominated from the 
Cave. Karter has a smile that 
brightens any room. He has a cool 
personality that makes him fun to be 
around. 
Karter respects his peers and staff 
and participates in many areas of the 
Club. 

Peyton was nominated by Aaron 
in the Den for being a tremendous 
young man. He is always willing to 
help with any task and often stays 
back to clean the Den at the end of 
the day. 
He actively participates in Den 
activities and displays fair play, 
respect, and honesty in everything 
he does.

Merrik is a wonderful, hardworking 
young man. He always has a positive 
outlook and can make anyone smile. 
When he’s not working here at the 
Club, you can find him playing pool 
or helping others with their pool 
skills.

Teigan was nominated from the 
Cafeteria and Outdoor Program. He 
always has a smile on his face, has a 
great attitude, and is respectful.
Teigan helps his peers and staff 
out of the kindness of his heart and 
never asks for anything in return.

Jackson is an amazing young man. 
He is kind to all members and staff. 
He makes an effort to say hello and 
ask how people’s days are going. 
Jackson is always willing to lend 
a hand whether it’s doing dishes, 
running the concession stand, or 
helping with events.

Kaden was nominated from the Den. 
He is an outstanding young man who 
is always willing to help and sets a 
good example for others. Kaden is 
the Den treasurer and takes the role 
seriously. 
Kaden has also stepped out of 
his comfort zone this year by 
participating in the flag football 
league. He’s been dedicated to 
showing up and giving his all while 
displaying good sportsmanship. 
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We are proud to share our candidates 
with you for our upcoming Boy of the Year!

Karter MICHAEL JACKSON
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“One of our biggest success stories was from a couple 
of years ago,” Chantel McDonnell, Director of Development 
explained. “We had a member that didn’t go into the gyms 
at all and didn’t have a strong core group of friends. The 
special jerseys these teams wore during our leagues caught 
this member’s eye. He really wanted a jersey. With that being 
said, the jersey didn’t matter when it came to the end of the 
season. The friendships he created with his entire team plus 
the enjoyment of the game was what he was the most grateful 
for. The jersey now is only the icing on the cake.”

The money raised from this event provides funding for our 
athletic programs. Although our athletic programs are varied 
and diversified, basketball seems to be the sport most enjoyed 
by our boys. We currently have our basketball leagues starting 
to kick off and they are one of our most successful programs. 
We offer a Younger Boys Basketball League and an Older Boys 
Basketball League. Around 150 of our members participate on 
a yearly basis. 

Boys get to be on a team and that comradery 
carries over into other parts of the Club. 

We are able to do more at The Club for Boys 
with the support of people like you! 

In addition to your financial support of our work, which 
keeps our dues at just $12 per year per boy, we would 

appreciate donations for some items for The Club!

wishes4

You may also scan this QR Code to view 
other items on our Wish List!

Thank You for 
Your Support!

• Sunscreen for Summer Program
• Gatorade for Basketball Leagues
• Bunch of Balloons for Summer Program  
  Water Days
• Remote Control Cars

THE BUGLE

The Club for Boys Corporate Free Throw Challenge is March 24 through March 28. 
To sign up, reach out to Samantha at samanthaw@theclubforboys.org or (605)343-3500.

The Thrift Store 
is currently accepting EBT! 

Join us for our Spring Fling Event!              
For one day only, enjoy storewide discounts, 

all while supporting the Club for Boys!

The Boys in the Basketball League 
are successful for the following reasons:

On game nights, the bleachers are filled with family members cheering the boys on. 
Many of the coaches and referees are current and former Club members. 
Good sportsmanship is taught to be more important to our boys than the outcome of the game. 

The Club for Boys
Thrift Store

Bunnies in Bloom Event
Wednesday, March 19

9:00 am - 1:00 pm
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Some Call it Chaos, 
We Call it The Holidays

THE HOLIDAY SEASON at The Club for Boys is always 
full of memories. There are many activities going on in each 
program area, additional special events, gifts, laughter, full 
tummies, and teachable moments. Staff work hard to try 
and make this season extra special for everyone who walks 
through our doors. 

At the end of October, there was a Halloween Family Night 
that usually kickoffs of our season. On this special night, Club 
members and their families dress up, can trick or treat, have 
a meal, and play games with everyone that they love. This 
family night is always our most well-attended. We had 125 
different families attend with over 615 people. 

Starting on November 1st, Club staff started to get ready 
for our Christmas Tree Project, our Christmas Family 
Program and our Flag Football league. The tree lot was 
set up, decorated, trees were delivered, and the boys were 
interviewed to be tree sellers. In addition, our families were 
called for their Christmas gift wishes. Our Christmas Tree 
Project sold almost 1,200 trees, raising over $65,000 for our 
program. The Christmas Family Program helped 81 families, 
benefiting over 500 people. Our Flag Football league ended 
with 107 members participating. 

Our Curbside Thanksgiving Dinner is always 
a blast for our staff and takes place on the 
Wednesday evening before Thanksgiving. Our 
Nutrition Program team worked all week long 
to make this Thanksgiving dinner special 
for our families, serving meals to 70 Club 
families. There was a total of 28 turkeys, 
20 large bags of potatoes, 546 corn on 
the cobs, pumpkin bread, and lots of 
stuffing made. It is a highlight event for 
our staff and helpful to our families. 

At the end of November, 967 boys had 
enrolled in our program this fiscal year 
with a daily average of 215. We had 549 
different boys attend. 
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The Club for Boys offered its annual family night in 

December to celebrate Christmas with our families. This 
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an increase in 30 families, and 125 people compared to the 
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they went back to school. One of the boys’ favorite days 
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members enrolled in our program this fiscal year and a daily 
average of 201. We had 546 different boys attend.

All of this was not possible without The Club for Boys 
dedicated staff, volunteers, donors, and our community. 

We thank you for helping us make this season brighter 
every single year for our members. 

Shoot Hoops at 
The Club for Boys
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Annual Corporate Free Throw Challenge is in March along 
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explained. “We had a member that didn’t go into the gyms 
at all and didn’t have a strong core group of friends. The 
special jerseys these teams wore during our leagues caught 
this member’s eye. He really wanted a jersey. With that being 
said, the jersey didn’t matter when it came to the end of the 
season. The friendships he created with his entire team plus 
the enjoyment of the game was what he was the most grateful 
for. The jersey now is only the icing on the cake.”

The money raised from this event provides funding for our 
athletic programs. Although our athletic programs are varied 
and diversified, basketball seems to be the sport most enjoyed 
by our boys. We currently have our basketball leagues starting 
to kick off and they are one of our most successful programs. 
We offer a Younger Boys Basketball League and an Older Boys 
Basketball League. Around 150 of our members participate on 
a yearly basis. 

Boys get to be on a team and that comradery 
carries over into other parts of the Club. 

We are able to do more at The Club for Boys 
with the support of people like you! 

In addition to your financial support of our work, which 
keeps our dues at just $12 per year per boy, we would 

appreciate donations for some items for The Club!
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are successful for the following reasons:

On game nights, the bleachers are filled with family members cheering the boys on. 
Many of the coaches and referees are current and former Club members. 
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